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Principals Report 

As we make our way towards the end of 
the term this is an ideal time to reflect 
on achievements over the year and look 
forward to the year ahead. Very soon 
we will farewell our wonderful year 6 
students, Ruben Jolly, Lillianna Eddy, 
Alexander Loeb and Gail Costantini, 
and welcome Cody McLeod to the 
role of “School Leader”, he will be ably 
assisted by our 2020 year 5 students. To 
celebrate their success as current school 
leaders, students accompanied by Mrs 
Tanya Siddell travelled to Peterson’s 
Winery. There they were joined by 
students from our Snow Gums Alliance 
of Schools and Mr Matt Hobbs and Mr 
Pat Cavanaugh, Directors of Educational 
Leadership as well as Mr Adam 
Marshall MP. All students reported that 
the discussion across the table was 
informative and the food delicious.

During the recent weeks there have 
been a number of bushfires burning 
across the state, and last week Ben 
Lomond Public School was effected, 
being non-operational for three days. 
I would like to thank the families that 
were so receptive to the information 
that was being supplied and who 
took time to ensure that students 
were kept safe. I have a great deal 
of gratitude for those members of 
the Ben Lomond community who 
while they were ensuring their own 
properties were safeguarded from fire, 
took time to perform hazard removal/
reduction work at the school. It is very 
much appreciated. Not all schools and 
communities have been as fortunate 
as us, we extend our thoughts and best 
wishes to those who have lost homes 

and livestock.  
Particularly to the staff and students of 
Wytaliba Public School. Please continue 
to stay safe over the next few weeks and 
the summer break ahead.

While we may be heading towards the 
end of term we are in no way slowing 
down. A reminder that swim school 
begins in week 8, with thanks to the P&C 
who will be paying pool entry for each 
student each day. Students will need to 
wear their sports uniform to school daily 
and bring with them; swimmers, rashie, 
towel, school hat, sunscreen, goggles, 
clean underwear, jumper, bag to put 
wet clothes into, water bottle, morning 
tea and lunch. This newsletter includes 
a number of significant dates for our 
school and community I look forward 
to seeing you at these events, notably 
those that celebrate the success of our 
students.

Ms Kirsten Reim



NOVEMBER

Wed 20   Beach to Bush Surf Life Saving program

Fri 29   Outback Scripture

DECEMBER

Mon 2nd – Fri 6  Swim School

Fri 13   Presentation Day, 2.00pm

   Please bring a plate to share for afternoon tea

Mon 16   Christmas Carols at Ben Lomond Hall, 7.30pm

Wed 18   Last day of Term 4, 2019

2020

JANUARY

Tuesday 28   Staff Development Day

Wed 29   Students return, Term 1 2020



 

BEN LOMOND PUBLIC SCHOOL                                    
END OF YEAR ASSEMBLY 

Friday 13th Dec, 2019                                          
2pm 

                                                                                                                 
The students and staff would like to take this 

opportunity to invite you to come along the               

Ben Lomond Public School end of year assembly.               

We would like to celebrate and share our 

achievements of 2019. 

 

Friday 13th Dec, 2019   
2pm 

____ 

End of Year Assembly 

____ 

Guest speaker       
Leigh Bush 

____ 

Celebrate and share 
our achievements 

____ 

A light afternoon tea 
will be served after 

the assembly 
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